
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEMORANDUM OF 

UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN ECTOR COUNTY JUVENILE 
PROBATION DEPARTMENT AND ECISD  
  

 
DATE: February 16, 2010          
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Memorandum of Understanding between the District and the Ector County Juvenile 
Probation Department pertains to the providing of services for Special Education 
students housed at the Youth Center. Proposed agreement will be received under 
separate cover. 
 
 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
This is submitted on this day for your approval. 
 
 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Hector Mendez      Janet Baker 

Superintendent of Schools     District Instructional Officer 


